From the Principal



Monday 21 September 2020 OATLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL CONTINUES RETURN TO FACE TO FACE with SOCIAL DISTANCING PROTOCOLS still in place for ADULTS and new changes from department and health authorities which began 17 August 2020. Parents should ensure school pick up and drop off arrangements enable them to physically distance from one another and from staff.

Dear Parents

Oatley Public School has definitely reached its capacity in enrolments when out of area students have applied. The new enrolment policy's strict criteria had to be used. Our classes Year 1 -6 are quite full in student numbers so newly enrolling students must be in area applicants. We have finalised our 2021 enrolments, however please contact the office if your child is not returning to Oatley PS next year. Thank you.

The students have a new challenge on their hands this week. It was incredible to see the enthusiasm of the mystery teacher who accidently borrowed Bazza. Throughout the week clues were provided to the students and problem solving began. Watch the attached 4CTV to uncover the mystery.

We enter our final week of Term 3 this week. Teachers will be involved in professional learning day to ensure they are ready to start Term 4 with quality teaching/learning programs. Our Stage 3 finalist for Public speaking will presenting their speeches and impromptu this week to adjudicators. This will be through video and a live audience for experience.

Term 3 finishes Friday 25 September 2020. Term 4 resumes Monday 12 October 2020 for all students and staff. Next term GOT GAME will continue which we are very excited to have back.

Ms Debbie Hunter,

Principal